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Dear Counselor:

The Seward-York-Aurora Antique Tractor Club is pleased to offer two (2) $500 scholarships for the 2020-21 school year to area seniors.  Attached/Enclosed please find the application.   Seniors eligible to apply must meet the following criteria:

Attending a 2 or 4 year college or Technical Community College in an Agriculture related field.

Be a resident of one of the following counties: Hamilton, Seward, York

Applicants must attach two (2) letters of recommendation 
· one (1) must be from an FFA Advisor or Ag Instructor. 
  
Completed applications must be received by Friday, February 28, 2020, or emailed by the same date.  Completed applications may be mailed to:

Kevin Stuhr
1327 N Michigan Avenue
York, NE  68467

Or emailed to 601smoke@gmail.com

If there are questions, you may reach me at the above email address.  Thank you for sharing this information with your qualified senior students.

